
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

PLAY AREA CLOSED 
for re-development 

from Thursday 24th November for installation of 
new equipment for approx. 4 weeks 

 
The Play Area will be closed for redevelopment from Thursday 24th November for approx. 4 weeks. 
Phase 1 will include the installation of the statement piece - a large ship, new swings and new 
surfacing!   
 
We’ve received generous donations from: Lincolnshire Co-Op, Tong Engineering, GPC Industries 
and J&A International. We have also received grant funding from Platform Housing and the UK 
Shared Prosperity Fund via East Lindsey. Many thanks to these businesses and organisations for 
their generosity, on behalf of the Town Council.  
 
The Town Council welcome your feedback on the plans and would like your ideas on what to install 
in the next phase of the project. Please contact the Town Clerk with your suggestions: 
townclerk@spilsbytowncouncil.gov.uk  
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